
Follow Up to December 11, 2018 Question 

 From Trustee Raj Menon 

Re: Permanent Expulsion of a Student 

Question:  

Trustee Raj Menon requested information on the time frame and circumstances under which a student 

who has been permanently expelled can re-enroll. 

Answer:  

Per Board Policy FMA (Local) 

Petition to Revoke Expulsion 

Once five calendar years from the date of the Board’s decision has lapsed, the student may petition to 

revoke the expulsion. 

 

Resource: 

Sherry Schumann, Ph.D.  

Senior Vice President 

972-758-3880  

sschumann@collin.edu  


